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I wish to appreciate the efforts of the team that put together this UNFC Guidance for the application 
of the UNFC for mineral and anthropogenic resources in Europe. 

For me the document looks fine. It took care of the social, environmental, economic and legislative 
perspectives. 

Further reviews however may be deemed necessary as it is being put to use on country level. 
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